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The Mark Twain Lake Chamber of 
Commerce in cooperation with the U.S. 
Army Corps of Engineers will present the 
Salt River Expo at the Warren G. See 
South Spillway on May 15-17th.  Shown 
here is a Senate Resolution prepared by 
Missouri State Senator Wes Shoemyer, 
18th District, commemorating the 25th 
anniversary of Mark Twain Lake and the 
Clarence Cannon Dam.  Senator 
Shoemyer congratulates the Corps of 
Engineers, the Mark Twain Lake Chamber 
of Commerce, and everyone who is 
participating in making this event 
possible.  

 

 

For those receiving this by email, a hi-res 

picture file and a PDF file of the 

resolution are attached.   

For those receiving this by fax and 

wanting a copy of the resolution, call Ian 

Dunlap at (573) 751-7852. 
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